Republic of the Philippines
COMMISSION ON ELECTIONS
Committee on Overseas Absentee Voting
MANILA

NOTICE ON THE AVAILABILITY OF VOTERS’ IDs
FOR OVERSEAS VOTING REGISTRANTS
UNDER POST'’S JURISDICTION

The Philippine Consulate General in Chongging informs the Filipino
Communities in Chongging Municipality, Kunming, Guizhou and
Sichuan Provinces that the following overseas voters, who filed their
application for registration from 2009 to 2015, may claim their
respective Voter’'s IDs at the Consulate either personally or through
an authorized representative:

Buquid, John Paul Delizo

Buquid, Jonabelle Ortiz

Leafio, Enerva Suan

Liu, George Lam

Magpantay, Jeffrey Silvestre
Ramirez, Jemuel Conrad Malibiran
Ramirez, Amabel Guerrero

Timbol Chester Soriano

Yacapin, John Paul Eng
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Furthermore, Overseas Voters who have yet to receive their
respective IDs may inquire on the status of printing and distribution at
the Philippine Consulate General in Chongging OR at the Office for
Overseas Voting, 7" Floor, Palacio del Gobernador Building,
Intramuros, Manila at telephone numbers +632-5212952 and
+6325222251 or through email at overseasvoting@comelec.gov.ph
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